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Iceberg breaks free in the Antarctic

An iceberg has broken free from the Ross Ice Shelf in the Antarctic, the National Ice Center reported Friday.

The 345-square-mile iceberg, named B-20, was found by satellites operated by the Defense Meteorological Agency.

The exact date the iceberg broke free could not be determined because of cloudiness in the area, but it is believed to have been between Sept. 20 and 26.

The iceberg is located near latitude 77 degrees, 00 minutes south; longitude 170 degrees, 42 minutes east, in the Ross Sea, south of the Pacific Ocean.

